From: Vankeerbergen. Bernadette

To: Gopalan, Venkat; Roth, Karl S.

Cc: Bitters. Todd; Fink, Steven; Daniels, Charles; Haddad. Deborah; "olesik.1@osu.edu"
Subject: New First-Year Seminar "Curiosity and the Human Experience"

Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 12:44:00 PM

Attachments: imaqge001.png

Dear Professors Gopalan and Roth,

On Thursday, March 22, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences (NMS) Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed your proposal for a new first-year seminar, "Curiosity and the Human
Experience."

The panel unanimously approved the seminar with the following contingencies:
e The syllabus does not provide much information about how students will be evaluated.
Request to provide more comprehensive grading information.
e The list of scientists is very male and European. Since the topic of the course is curiosity, it
would be good to include some gender and geographic diversity. Request to include non-
European and more non-male scientists.

In the meantime, Chuck Daniels (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel), has received a revised syllabus and
approved the changes. Therefore, your first-year seminar can be offered in Autumn 2018.

Todd Bitters, who administers the First-Year Seminar program, will be in touch with you for all the
practical arrangements related to teaching the course in Autumn.

Congratulations on your new first-year seminar.

Best regards,
Bernadette

0 THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.

Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences

154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210

Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303

http://asccas.osu.edu


mailto:vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:gopalan.5@osu.edu
mailto:roth.620@osu.edu
mailto:bitters.4@osu.edu
mailto:fink.5@osu.edu
mailto:daniels.7@osu.edu
mailto:haddad.2@osu.edu
mailto:olesik.1@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

@ ‘THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY




